
 

 

 

 

Ready Mixed Concrete Price Increase 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Since our last price increase on 1st November 2020, Higgins Concrete has been absorbing cost increases for 

the raw materials, fuel, RUC and labour components that go into producing and delivering our ready mixed 

concrete products. 

As from 1st August 2021 all Higgins Concrete ready mixed concrete prices will increase by an average of 

5%. 

It is also necessary for us to introduce a Returned Concrete Charge due to the cost incurred with disposal. 

This charge will be $150.00 and will apply to all concrete returned from site over 0.5m3.  

By starting the increase on 1st August it will give you, the customer, time to adjust your pricing for future 

work and complete existing work at your tendered rates without impacting you. 

We will continue to honour any price commitments made by us for any tendered works to be finished 

beyond 1st August. 

Should you have any questions please contact your local Plant or Regional Manager or point of contact. 

Our team has a continuing commitment to supplying a quality product to you along with our high level of 

service. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mike Botherway 

General Manager 

 

 


